
 

Beville Road 
(S.R. 400) Resurfacing 
From Williamson Blvd. to East of Forest Lake Blvd. 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) No.: 442906-1 

Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is designing roadway improvements along Beville Road 
(State Road (S.R.) 400) from Williamson Boulevard to east of Forest Lake Boulevard in the City of Daytona 
Beach. The purpose of this project is to extend the life of the existing roadway by repaving this segment of 
Beville Road and to enhance safety and operations along the corridor. 
 
The project includes adding new crosswalks and pedestrian improvements at the Beville Road signalized 
intersections at Williamson Boulevard and Pelican Bay Drive (east). The pedestrian improvements include 
upgrading sidewalk curb ramps in accordance with current Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) standards. 
Operational improvements include lengthening the left turn lanes on westbound Beville Road at Williamson 
Boulevard to provide additional space for vehicles, as well as making necessary drainage modifications.   
All improvements are expected to be completed within the existing right of way.  

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

03-01-2021 

Design: Ongoing: completion early 2022 $       470,000 

Right of Way: Within existing — 

Construction: Expected to begin fall 2022 $   2.9 Million 

Volusia County 

CFLRoads.com 

 Heidi Trivett 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5466 
Heidi.Trivett@dot.state.fl.us  

Contact: 

* subject to change 
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